CORRESPONDENCE

10/11/2021
Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 12026-2021
From: Antonia Hover
Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 9:51 AM
To: ‘cwwalker99@gmail.com'
Subject: FW: FPL's Proposed Settlement - not good enough.
CORRECTION

Good Morning, Ms. Walker.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commlssion Deputy Clerie |
Flovida Public Service Comumission
2540 Shumard oalk Boulevard
Tallahasse 9

Phowne: (50

From: Antonia Hover On Behalf Of Records Clerk

Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 8:44 AM

To: 'Cheryl Walker' <cwwalker99@gmail.com>

Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: RE: FPL's Proposed Settlement - not good enough.

Good Morning, Ms. Walker.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commlssion Deput Y Clevk |
Flovida Public service Commission
2540 Shuward Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee,

Phowe: (850) 41z2-6467

<207

From: cwwalker99=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <cwwalker99=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of
Cheryl Walker

Sent: Sunday, September 5, 2021 11:27 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: FPL's Proposed Settlement - not good enough.




Dear Commissioner

Please don't approve FPL's proposed settlement without a commitment to reduce carbon
emissions. Our world is dying, and it takes everyone including FPL to try to stem the flow of
carbon.

Do this for our children and grandchildren.

Thank you,

Cheryl Walker

100 CENTRAL AVE APT 915
SARASOTA FL, 34236-5728





